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Malo e Lelei, Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi At​, 
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers                                                            Week 7 Term 3, 2019 
 
 

Tongan Language Week 
Ko e ngata'anga ia 'o e uike lea 

faka-Tonga 
 

This week we learnt basic greetings and 
words for some basic items we would 

find around the classroom. 
 

Welcome 
 

Malo e me’a mai 

Please 
 

Fakamolemole 
Kataki 

Thank you Mālō ‘aupito 

pen peni 

table tēpile 

book tohi 

schoolbag koto naunau 
 

To celebrate Tongan Language Week, 
some students came to school dressed 
in their traditional Tongan wear.  They 

looked fabulous in their traditional wear. 

Book Week 
Next week is Book Week.  We are encouraging all students to read 
in their spare time at school.  If you are CAUGHT READING, you 

could win yourself a spot prize and a certificate. 
 
We will also be having special guests coming into the classrooms 

to read their favorite stories to classes. 
 

It's cool to read!  Grab a book and read in your spare time. 

Manurewa Intermediate Visit 
All year 6 students who intend on attending Manurewa Intermediate 
next year can return their completed enrolment forms to the school 

office.  If you have not received an enrolment pack or have lost 
yours, you can collect another one from the school office.  

 



Year 5 and 6 School Camp  
Camp is now 11 weeks away.  Please make a $20.00 

deposit to secure your child's place on camp.  Full payment 
for camp must be paid 2 weeks before the students leave 
for camp.  This means there are 9 weeks left to make full 

payment for camp.  
 

 If you have already paid a deposit, please ​make another 
payment towards your child’s camp fees.  

 
Thank you everyone for supporting our school raffles and other fundraising events 

this year.  ​Your support has enabled the school to reduce the total cost of 
camp this year by $30.00 per student from $160.00 now to $130.00.  

We appreciate all your support.  

Children Turning 5 
If you have a child turning 5 and have not already enrolled them, 

please come to the school office to collect an enrolment form.  You 
have the option of completing the forms at school or take it home, 

complete it and return forms to us.  Please ensure you bring a copy 
of your child's birth certificate or passport and must provide plunket 

book or updated immunisation records. 
 
If your child is turning 5 during the next school holidays and you are wanting them to 
start next term, please enrol them immediately.  We have 2 more school visit days 
left for this term.  Please call the school office for more information on the school 

visits we have left for this term.  

School Breakfast Club 
Our school Breakfast Club runs ​5 days a week​, every morning in the 
school hall from 8.00 – 8.30am.  
  
ALL children are welcome to attend​.  Let’s get the children off to a good 
start each day with a full tummy.  This makes for a happy child and better 
learning at school. 

Term 3 Events Calendar 
8/9 to 14/9    - ​Book Week 
8/9 to 14/9    - ​Maori Language Week 
10/09​            ​-​ Role Model Assembly 
27/09            - ​Last day of Term 3 
 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

R W Maddren 
Principal 



THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE NOTICEBOARD   
www.leabank.school.nz   
JULIE SEGI, COMMUNITY LIAISON​ ​OFFICER    02102937189 
julies@leabank.school.nz                                                         2676939 ext 208 
  
MATA UTANGA, SOCIAL WORKER in SCHOOLS​                      2676939 ext 209 
matau@leabank.school.​nz you could win a prize!                          027 652 2565 

 

 

 

 

FREE PROGRAM FOR ​ALL​ ​WOMEN​. 

TRANSFORMING WOMEN TO OVERCOME AREAS SUCH 
AS: 

● OVERCOMING ANGER 
● SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
● DEPRESSION 
● RELATIONSHIP BREAKDOWNS 

JOIN THE GROUP AT ANYTIME. BRING A FRIEND. 
REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED. 

9.30AM – 10.30AM. TUESDAYS WEEKLY. 

HELD IN THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FREE GOOD CLEAN QUALITY CLOTHES  
 

Come in to the Leabank Community Centre 
and help yourself.  ​Or if you have any 

donations of anything please drop them in 
during school hours. 

The chosen theme for 2019 is '​Kia Kaha te Reo Māori​’. 
 

Māori Language Week are September 9-15 (9-15 Mahuru) 
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